
 

                                  We still have some Merry vacancies if you would like your child to attend in the summer term. 

The cost is £5 per session which includes a meal and activities. 

Each session is from 3:30pm-5:30pm on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.  

Contact Nick at school if you are interested. 

Merry Berries Newsletter 

Spring Term 2024 

  We have had an exciting term at Merry Berries After school Club! 

Our amazing Berries have had a whole bunch of Berrylicious fun , learning fun facts, taking part in lots of  exciting group 
activities and trying tasty foods from different countries and cities . 

We have had our fantastic Colouring Competition too and have enjoyed our exciting sensory adventures,. 

We hope you enjoy looking at our photos from this term and look forward to what the  summer term will  bring. 

We would like to wish you all a  very  Happy Easter and Eid Mubarak and look forward to seeing you all after the      
holidays. 

Merry Berries sessions will return on Monday 15th April 2024. 



 

 

 

We would like to wish Ellie all the best as 

she leaves us to begin a new chapter in 

her life. 

Good Luck! 

 

 

Megan 

Kate Michelle 

Cath 

Tom Scott 

Nick Carley 

We would like to  welcome  

Liz and  Megan to The Merry 

Berry Team and also 

‘Welcome Back’ to Sam! 

 

Lisa 

Liz 
Sam 

 

 

We are still  looking for funding for Merry Berries Teatime Club from the next school year. 

If you know any individuals, companies or charities who you think would be willing to support our 

Merry Berries, please ask them to contact Katie Wood (k.wood@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk), or ask them if they are  

happy for you to pass their details on to Katie and she will contact them directly. 

We would also be happy for anyone to hold any fundraising  activities/sponsored events, again just let Katie know 

and she will be able to support you with fundraising pages/advertising etc. 

 

Can you help? 

 


